Discovery Multi Academy Trust

Beechwood Primary Academy, Rockfield Avenue, Southway, Plymouth PL6 6DX

T: 01752 706361

E: info@discoverymat.co.uk

Chief Executive Officer: Mrs Alison Nettleship

Chair of the Board: Mrs Julia Guy



Friday 25th June 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

The last 18 months have been challenging for everyone and as a Trust we have continued to support our children, and their families the best that we can.

Our partnership with parents and carers is very important and I am asking you to look at the questionnaire using the link below to help us to plan how we develop this further. If you have more than one child attending the school and have different views for each child, you may wish to complete a questionnaire per child.

https://forms.office.com/r/LR0gPCICpN

As we hopefully move towards a more 'normal' school year next year, I would like to ensure that our schools are as prepared as possible to support both you, and our pupils.

The questionnaires are anonymous, and we would like these returned via the link by Friday 2nd July.

Best Wishes,

Alison Nettleship Chief Executive Officer

Discovery Multi Academy Trust